
NOTIFICATION OF REQUEST FOR PROPOSALS 
 

 
 
The Trustees of Purdue University will solicit and interview prospective CMc firms for the 

Purdue Northwest – Hammond Campus New Residence Hall project.  

 
The RFP process will consist of two stages. The first stage (RFP-A/B) will be a qualifications 

based review.  From these responses, firms will be shortlisted to proceed to the next stage.  The 

second stage (RFP-C) will consist of interviews.  

Purdue University intends to evaluate potential CMc’s qualifications for the performance of all 

phases of the Purdue Northwest – Hammond Campus New Residence Hall project and reserves 

the right to award future phases based on the CMc’s performance.  

The Trustees of Purdue University will receive RFP-A responses until 11:00 a.m. Eastern 

Standard Time (EST) on the 10th day of January, 2025.  

 
To obtain Request for Proposal documents, please email: 

 

Ty Harvey, Lead Project Manager  

harvey72@purdue.edu  

 

  

THE TRUSTEES OF PURDUE UNIVERSITY 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Date:  

James K. Keefe 

Senior Director for Capital Asset Management 
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